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Monica Hawkins

From: AMO Events <events@amo.on.ca>
Sent: Friday, June 5, 2020 7:02 AM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: quest for AMO Conference Delegation Meetings Now Open!
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AMO Conference Updates

June 5, 2020 

Request for AMO Conference Delegation Meetings Now Open! 

Delegation meetings are a key feature of the AMO conference. That’s not changing, it’s just 
going virtual. The AMO conference provides an opportunity for members of your Council to 
meet with government ministers and officials. It also provides an opportunity for delegations 
with other parties. 

“The AMO conference is an important opportunity for the Government of Ontario to connect 
directly with municipal councils from every part of Ontario.  This year, we look forward to 
making that same connection through AMO’s virtual 2020 Conference."   Hon. Steve Clark, 
Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 

For information on requesting delegation meetings as part of your AMO 2020 Conference 
experience, check out the 2020 Conference website. 

Thank You! 

Thank you for your continued interest in the 2020 AMO Conference.  Responding to 
COVID-19 and supporting our members through challenging times has been AMO’s 
number one priority.  A virtual conference in 2020 is an important part of AMO’s 
commitment to serve our members.  The AMO 2020 virtual conference will ensure AMO 
members have access to up-to-date information, lessons learned from COVID-19, and 
critically important networking opportunities that bring Ontario municipalities together in the 
service of our communities. Register today. 

Questions 
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If you have questions about the Virtual AMO 2020 Conference, you may find the answers at 
our Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) section on the AMO conference webpage.  If you 
have questions that are not answered there, please send them to events@amo.on.ca. 
  

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness of third-
party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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